
 

5/8/13  May Meeting                                                                                                           

7:30pm @ the club                                                                                           

6/11/13  June Meeting****Note it’s the 2
nd

 Tuesday due to                                                                      

8
th

 grade graduations****                                                                                                      

7:30pm @ the club 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

UPCOMING EVENTS 

MAY 2013 EDITION 

Hello Ladies - A BIG CONGRADULATIONS to Jane Kelly and her 

team for a Great Chinese Auction on April 28
th
!  

Because of Jane and those who participated we should be able to get 
through the summer with the funds we might need.  

Please remember that May is an important meeting for us. Letters will 
be read for our scholarship fund and chosen as well.  

We have only 2 meeting left till our summer break! Hope to see you 

all May 8
th
.  

Thanks, 

Becky  

 

Division Officers 

-President- Becky Puchalski 

rebecca_puchalski@pepboys.com 

-Vice President – Cathy Newton 

cathy1823@netzero.net 

-Recording Secretary – Tarah Gillespie 

tgillespie12@gmail.com  

-Financial Secretary – Ellen McCrane 

e.mcrane@comcast.net 

-Treasurer – Margery Byrne 
laoh0121@comcast.net  

-Mistress-at-Arms – Marie Pierce 
marievpierce@yahoo.com 

-Historian – Sherrill Croasdale                          
sdcroasdale@gmail.com                            

-Catholic Action – Chrissy Schoettle                 

christineschoettle@comcast.net                    

-Missions & Charities – Barbara Sperandeo 

bsperandeo1@yahoo.com  

-Sentinel – Jenna Bengardino 

jlbphila@gmail.com  

-Freedom for all Ireland –Open 

-Publicity- Jane Kelly 

jkelly713@aol.com 

Sunshine Girl – Terese Landrum                  

terese1028@msn.com  

-Chaplain – Fr. McCaffrey                      

FrMcCaffrey@littleflowerhighschool.org   

Division Website                                    

www.aoh61.com                                                        

LAOH State  Board Website        

www.statepalaoh.com  
. 

President’s Address 

Scholarship New 

From Marie Pierce:  

I am taking nominations for the 

Maureen T. Lavin Scholarship.  

Nomination letters will be read at our 

May meeting and decisions will be 

made on who the recipients will be.  
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Membership News 

From Financial Secretary Ellen McCrane: 

 

Ladies:  we are doing well with members paying their dues!  Remember, dues are 

due!  You may either mail to me @1004 Woodbourne Drive, Southampton, PA 

18966 or see me at May’s meeting which is being held on 5/8/2013 at 7:30 pm at 
the Club.     

Remember, if you are a Senior Citizen (over 65 years old) your dues are $20.  If 

you are not a Senior Citizen, your dues are $25.  I would really like to get all dues 

paid before the summer. The officers of the division will be discussing late fees 

shortly, so please make sure that you get your dues in to me as soon as you 

possibly can.  If you have any question regarding your dues and my receipt of 
them, please email me @ e.mcrane@comcast.net 

In another possible area of interest, our state convention is being held in 

Pittsburgh in July 2013 from July 18
th
 to July 20

th
.  Our business meetings will not 

be starting until Friday morning which may make it easier for delegates and their 

individual scheduling of vacations.  Instead of 4 nights at the hotel, delegates will 

only need to be in business meetings on Friday which would be only 3 nights at 

the hotel with Thursday being a travel day.  We are entitled (according to our 

membership) three delegates (President and two delegates) so please consider 

coming to the convention.  The official website is as follows:  

http://aohlaohpastateconvention.com  please read and if you have any questions 

about attending, please see me or Becky at the next regular division meeting.   

Ellen McCrane                                                                                                                              
Division #61 Financial Secretary  

 

Special Intentions 

Membership Information 

Changes 

 From Chrissy Schoettle: 

Please let me know of any changes 

in your address, phone number or 

email so that we can keep accurate 

membership records.  You can 

email me the changes @ 
christineschoettle@comcast.net  

 

 

March & April 

Intentions                                                               

Mike Gillard                          

Mike and Mary                    

My father in law                         

Sister Pat’s recovery              

My son                                   

My kids and grandkids                        

My brothers and sisters                                         

The Murphy Family                   

Jobs                                          

Family & Friends                             

Rosemary Farnon                      

Pope Francis I                           

My Family                                         

Jackie Powell                        

My best Friend                                  

Sue W                                          

Dot Sweeney                                 

Family                                          

Pat & Family                                       

Mary M                                      

Parnell Family                                                                                     

                                    

 

 

 
We now have a Facebook 

page, LAOH Division 61.  

Make sure to find us and 

“Like” the page so you can 

keep current with what is 

going on and also feel free 

to share your LAOH 

information here as well.  

Thanks to Rosemarie 

Fowler for setting it up!   

May Birthdays: 

Beth McDowell                        

Maureen McKee                         

Eileen Murphy 

Happy Birthday to you 
all! 

 

Increase in Faith     

Employment                                 

Save the elephants                       

Employment                         

Tracy Teesdale                         

AOH 61                                  

Puchalski Family                         

Boylan Family                              

Anna Margaret                           

Diane and John Simms                   

Capt. Goodwin                        

Mike McCrane                      

Pregnancy                             

Mary M.                              

Mary A.                                      

Firemen                                         

Nicole’s Brother                            

Firefighter Family                                

AOH members hospitalized                                     

Goodwin Family                            

Lynch Family and Friends                     

Baker Family                               
McCrane Family                                                 

 

 

 

Ford Family                                         

Smith Family                                 

Moyta Family                                      

Ann Altimar                                      

Dahl Family                                 

Thomas Family                                      

Jimmy                                           

Timmy Sickel                                  

Logan                                              

Jo Jo Giorgi                                    

Job Security                                            

The Murphy Family                            

My children & grandchildren          

Safe Pregnancy                         

LAOH sisters                               

Pierce Family                               

Newton Family                              

Tony Farnon                                   

Sean Geiger                                   

Ryan Family                                          

Lori Di’Emilio                             

Rosalie Micucci                              
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From Barbara Sperandeo:                                                                                          

Please see me at any monthly meeting for Mass 

Cards.  I have a supply of them that you may 

take for a future use.  If you take a card, please 

take the green paper to fill out and return it to 

me with $5.00 cash or check made payable to 

LAOH Division 61 at our monthly meeting.  If 

you need a card, please call me at (215) 370-

5401.  If you would like to mail me the 

payment and green form, please do so to: 314 
Mayfield Ave., Elkins Park PA  19027 

 

Missions and Charities 
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Irish Blessing 

May there always be work for your hands to do,  

May your purse always hold a coin or two.  

May the sun always shine warm on your 

windowpane,  

May a rainbow be certain to follow each rain. 

 May the hand of a friend always be near you, 

 And may God fill your heart with gladness to 

cheer you. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

To member Heather Jagaczewski on her wedding!  

Heather married John Stanton on March 8
th
!  We wish 

you many happy years together!!!   

Help Needed 

 

From Mary Sickel:                                                                           

Ladies, we need someone to volunteer to print 

and mail the newsletter to the few people that 

do not receive it via email.  Mary Wolf will no 

longer be doing it so we need someone ASAP.   

Please let me know if you would be willing to 
do it and we can get the info to you.   

You can email me at steiger8875@comcast.net 

I also wanted to thank Mary Wolf for doing it 

for the time that she was able to do it!   

Thanks                                                                       

Mary 


